
 
              
 
Frederick County Public Schools is utilizing Sourcewell IFB MD-052621, IDIQ Construction 
Contracts in the State of Maryland. Please contact Corey Jensen, corey.jensen@sourcewell-mn.gov for 
contract details. 
 
  
  
 

Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, NIGP-CPP, CSBO,
CPCP, Purchasing Manager

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing
Manager

Roy McHaffa, Purchasing Agent

Purchasing Office 
191 South East St 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
kim.miskell@fcps.org 
 


